D-West considering 4-day school week

(KNZA)---The Doniphan West School Board is considering the possibility of a 4-day school week for students in the future.

The board decided to explore the option after facing difficulties in filling several teaching positions last fall.

At the request of the school board, Superintendent Dr. Volora Hanzlicek has put together an informational packet on the issue.

Patrons can find a <u>link</u> to the packet posted on the district's website and Facebook page. Patrons can also ask questions and provide feedback at the link or by contacting the district office.

The board is asking that questions, concerns and comments be submitted by Monday, February 12, which is the date for their next board meeting.

No date has been set for a vote.

Many Signals Communications